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CORRIGENDUM 

Subject: Cancellation of Recruitment process of Manager (Logistics & Supply Chain) 

Refer to our advertisement published on 27.02.2019 in newspapers for the recruitment of General 

Manager (Procurement) and Manager (Logistics & Supply Chain), the post Manager (Logistics & Supply 

Chain) was published due to inadvertence and the said post of Manager (Logistics & Supply Chain) is 

hereby withdrawn and further recruitment process of Manager (Logistics & Supply Chain) stands 

cancelled. 

 

S/d 

Chief Executive Officer 
12.03.2019 

 

 

 


